
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Service Roster 

Our Church Staff 
Kevin White,          Executive Pastor 

Justin Siniard,     Youth Minister 

Elizabeth Walker, Children’s Director 

etbckids@gmail.com                   

Andrea Pennell,   Music Director 

Tracy Russell,    Office Administrator                     

etbctracy@gmail.com 

CHURCH OFFICE     (828) 632-2564 

 

October 27 

Count Team: Randy Elder, Mark Foy, Jeff Cockrell 
 

Greeter Team 3: Jimmy Cook, Brent Childers, Daniel Fox, Dennis Hodges, 

Tim Keever, Chad Kerley, Jody Marshall, Stacy Marshall, Mark Stafford, 
Cephas Taylor 
 

Extended Session: Bed Babies: Alisha Bebber, Heather Bentley, Kasey 

Bolick, Derek & Kailey Dyson, Justa Fox, Payton Fox, Kelsey Tedder, Sheena 
White, 1 Year Olds: Eric & Jessica Blevins, 2 Year Olds: Casey & Brittany 

Arms, Keyley Sigmon, Kelsey Windsor, 3&4 Year Olds: Ginger Annas, Katie 

Hanshew 
 

November 3 

Count Team: Danny Chapman, Matt Johnson, Tim Dyson 
 

Greeter Team 4: Frankie Tedder, Gary Corley, Gregg Deal, Jason Douglas, 

Luke Hensley, Charles Lowrance, David Starnes, Darrell Stevenson, Ronnie 
Williams, Dylan Tedder 
 

Extended Session: Bed Babies: Lisa Barnes, Penny Bruder, Lauren Davis, 

Heather Houston, Courtney Marlowe, Ann Robertson, Tracy Russell, Deanna 
Sherrill, 1 Year Olds: Susan Rogers, Cathie Jolly, 2 Year Olds: Courtney 

Lackey, Ramie & Michelle Robinson, 3&4 Year Olds: Kerri Hopke, Amy 
Oxentine, Cheryl Stafford 

 

Sunday, October 27 
9:30am Sunday School 
10:30am Worship  
10:30am Kid’s Worship 
 

5:00pm AWANA, Bible Study 

& Youth 

Wednesday, October 30 

6:45pm Choir Practice  
7:00pm VBS Craft Night, 
Students (MS&HS) 
Team K.I.D. (K-5th) 
Mission Friends (Age 3-PreK) 
 
Thursday October 31, 2024 
NO PK JAM 
Trunk n Treat 6:30-8:00pm 
 

Report totals for Sunday October 20, 2024 
 
Worship Attendance    358   

Extended Session/Nursery    36                          
 Kids Worship   36    
Total              430   
Sunday School   310       
                     
Weekly Giving (Budget Need - $17,958) 
 
Budget Offering                       $23,722.00 
Designated Funds                                 $2,366.00 
 

Building Fund - $200           Lottie Moon - $85                            
Christmas in T’ville - $170     Coffee - $13                                           
Shoebox Bears - $12.50      NC Baptist Helene - $40                          
Caring Hearts - $232           Trunk n Treat - $400                                   
Children’s Ministry - $100    Hopegivers -  $125                                    
Shoebox $125                   Plates - $560                                            
AWANA – $3.50 
Memorial Elaine Hodges Student Ministry - $300 

 

Total Offering                      $26,088.00 
2023-2024 YTD                            $232,314.58 
 

In Our Thoughts and Prayers: 
Future Senior Pastor & Family of ETBC, Sandra Pressley, Tommy Cothren, 

Gail Mossholder, Gary Corley, Phyllis Ann Fox, Larry Elmore, Ronnie Barnes, 

Rick Baker, Donna Mayberry, Martha Johnson, Gary & Wanda Millsaps, 

Stella Hanshew, Danny Russell, Brent Wike, Rebecca Simmons, Avery Pigg, Jill 

Marsh, Darrell Adkins, Larry Davis, Kim Fairchild, Marcia Medlin, Cathy 

Lackey, Lisa Hudler, Brenda Helms, Cindylou Brock, Sandra Arms, April 

Chapman, Lyndsey Looper, Jerry Ingram, Lucy Byrd, Rita Johnson, Lost loved 

ones, Western NC, EMS Workers, Search/Rescue Workers, Linemen, Our 

Country, Israel  

 

Flowers at the altar today are in honor of Billy & Cozette Millsaps honoring their 60th 
Wedding Anniversary. Placed by their family. Happy Anniversary & Congratulations! 
 

Trunk-n-Treat will be October 31st from 6:30pm-8:00pm. If you are having a trunk, please 
be @ ETBC parked by 6:00pm at back side of the JFMB/Gym area.  Bring candy for your 
trunk. 

 

Pastor Appreciation Month: October is pastor appreciation month, please let Kevin/Sonya and 
Justin/Courtney know how much you appreciate them and all that they do for ETBC.  
 

100th Celebration will be held on Sunday, November 3rd.  Service will be in the Sanctuary, 
homecoming style meal after service in JFMB.  Please bring a well filled basket of food, (enough 
to feed your family), we also need desserts. Bring all food to the JFMB Take-out room. Make 
sure your dishes are labeled. 
 

100th Commemorative Plates are being sold for $40.00 including stand. These are sold on 1st 
come basis.  Please have accurate cash or make check payable to ETBC. Available on 
Sundays, or during regular office hours. 
 

Veteran’s Bulletin….If you have someone in your family that hasn’t been listed under the 
Veteran’s bulletin, please let the church office know 828-632-2564. 
 

Thank you…We would like to express our appreciation for the prayers, calls, texts and food 
during the loss of our mother.  The Ruth Foy Family 
 

Mission Opportunities 
Hurricane Helene Help-Friday, November 1st we will have a group from ETBC to go up and 
work through Samaritan’s Purse for Hurricane Helene relief, leaving the church at 11:00am and 
returning around 8:00-8:30pm.  Space is limited of 24 people.  If interested please contact Justin 
Siniard by text or email etbcjustin@gmail.com. In order to go, you must be 14(+) years old to 
attend. **You must register to go at samaritanspurse.org and register to volunteer** 
 

Christmas in T’ville will be happening again this year.  More details will be coming.  If you 
would like to donate to this cause, you can indicate on your tithing envelope or give online. 

 

October Mission Focus:   Shoebox Ministry 

Samaritan’s Purse has collected shoebox gifts filled with toys, school supplies and 

hygiene items for children around the world since 1993, more than 209 million children 

in more than 170 countries and territories have received an Operation Christmas Child 
shoebox.  The project delivers not only the joy of what, for many kids, is their first gift 

ever, but also gives them a tangible expression of God’s love.  More than 17.4 million 
boys and girls made a decision to follow Christ, East Taylorsville Baptist supports 

Operation Christmas Child through packing shoeboxes. Our goal at ETBC is to 
reach children around the world with the Good News of the Lord Jesus Christ through a 

simple shoebox gift.  We are planning to fill 1300 boxes this year! Designated 

donations for ETBC Shoebox Project go to fill the boxes and to cover the cost of the 
box itself.  Budget money is used specifically to provide the Gospel materials to share 

The Good News Of Jesus.  Please be in prayer for this project and the boxes that will 
be sent. The shoebox packing party will be November 24th @ 5pm in the gym. 

Collection week: November 18-25. 
 

East Taylorsville Baptist Church - 100 Years 

February 10th-1924-2024 
 

November 3, 2024    Homecoming Style Meal After Worship in JFMB 
 

A Business Mtg. will be held directly after the am worship service 
for the purpose of voting on Rev. Kevin White as Senior Pastor of 
ETBC. Voting will be done by ballot. 

 

Calendar of Events 

Sunday, November 3 
9:30am Sunday School 
10:30am Worship  
10:30am Kid’s Worship 
11:30am  100th Celebration 
Meal 
 
NO PM SERVICES 
 

Wednesday, November 6 

6:45pm Choir Practice  
7:00pm VBS Craft Night, 
Students (MS&HS) 
Team K.I.D. (K-5th) 
Mission Friends (Age 3-PreK) 
 
 

Sunday Morning Worship  
October 27, 2024     10:30am 

 

”Therefore, my beloved brethren be steadfast, immovable, always abounding in the 

work of the Lord, knowing that your labor is not in vain in the Lord.”  

1 Corinthians 15:58 

 

Duet: Stacey Cothren & Byron Frye              “Thank You Lord For Your Blessings on Me”                                         

 

Welcome  

Congregational Worship                                                                        “To God Be the Glory” 

                                                                                                                                          “Our God”   

Prayer Time 

 

Choir                                                                                                                             “Not Guilty” 

Solo-Megan Medlin 

 

Message                            “Coming Empty and Leaving Filled”                         Justin Siniard 

                                                                    (Part 2)              

                     

Invitation                                                                                                 “Have Thine Own Way” 

 

mailto:etbckids@gmail.com

